
Hello Everyone, 
 
WOW!  11 YEARS of the BMD/WGDCA Eye Clinic!  It is because of all of you who have participated over this time 
we are able to continue to offer this, Thank you all for your support!!  Please keep in mind we bring the eye doctor up 
from out of state and have to pay all the expenses associated since we do not have a full time dog ophthalmologist in 
Alaska. We count on your continued support and without you, this clinic would not happen.   
 
The Bernese Mountain Dog Club of Alaska and Working Group Dog Club of Alaska is now gearing up for our annual 
Eye Cerf Clinic with Dr. Paul Scherlie on 8-9 2020 February.  Saturday, 8 February will be in Wasilla, PUPS (same 
location as Dianas, Lindsey Dowling is our host) and Sunday, 9 Feb will be in Anchorage at The Pet Stop.  
Attached are sheets which explains the rates and then the form to list your dog(s).  If you need to get directions 
please let me or Annie know so we can get them to you.  If you have received this more than once we apologize as 
we try and weed out duplicates, but it is getting better, just please understand and thank you for your understanding.  
  
You can use Credit Cards if you go through Pay Pal!  You will need to go to:  www.WGDCA.org and follow the link.  
You will find a drop down menu for number of dogs with the fee.  If using Pay Pal, You will still have to send your 
registration form either through email via a scan or jpg or regular mail.  This is so we can have your contact 
information along with your preferred time slot.  If this form is not received, we cannot put you on the schedule, so 
please send.  We will respond to you upon receipt.  
 
We want to be able to accommodate your schedule, so if you put in your preferred time slot for your location, it will 
help for scheduling.  Now if you don't put in a time then we will schedule accordingly and let you know.   
 
One thing to keep in mind, we cannot guarantee your time slot if we have not received payment, so once payment is 
made and you send in your form and we will acknowledge receipt and your time slot for you.  All payments either by 
Credit Card or other must be received by 8 Feb 2020 or you will have to pay as a walk-in and your time slot may 
have been changed.  So please keep this in mind.  If you have not heard from us within a short time of mailing in your 
form and/or payment please contact us as listed below. 
 
Please remember if you need to get in due to your dog has an eye injury or problem, remember this is only with 
your Vet's recommendation and only with prior approval from Dr. Scherlie in talking with your vet, can we 
accept.  Those appointments will be in the late afternoon.  Please see form for more information or contact us below.   
  
If you know of someone I may have missed please feel free to forward or let me know and I can send the 
information.  We do accept walk-ins however we can only work you in between those that are scheduled but we will 
take care of you.   
 
We realize for those of you who have 6 or more dogs we don’t check registrations to see who owns the dog(s).  So 
this may be of some benefit for you. 
  
If you have any questions or need further information please feel free to contact: 
  
Sue Striebich - 947-4838 or striebich@aol.com 
Annie Sundquist - 345-7920 or ak_shortstory@hotmail.com 
  
We look forward to hearing from you and thank you so much for your support, 
  
 
Sue, Anne, Tracy and Linda  


